Providence College

DigitalCommons@Providence

Commentary

Man of La Mancha (1973)

Spring 3-2-1973

Inter-Office Memorandum from J.F. Cunningham, O.P. to R.L. Pelkington, O.P.

J. F. Cunningham, O.P.

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.providence.edu/lamancha_commentary



PROVIDENCE COLLEGE

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

То	R. L. Pelkington, O.P.	DATE	2 March 1973	
FROM	J. F. Cunningham, O.P.	SUBJECT_	A most pleasing one	

Dear Leo:

Don Quixote de la Mancha lives!

At least he did last night for two enchanting hours in The Friars Cell. Without doubt, the Theatre Arts Program has turned a bog corner and the road ahead is filled with promise. The La Mancha production was the finest piece of theatre I have seen in fifteen years at the college.

I look forward to the continuing development of the Theatre Arts Program under your direction.

Felicidades!

J. F. Cunningham, O.P. Dean of the College